City of Arnold

Ron Counts, Mayor

January 12, 2023
Re: Lonedell Road Project

Dear Resident:

The City of Arnold has been awarded a grant to resurface, add curb, shoulders and sidewalks to
Lonedell Road between Pomme Rd and Missouri State Rd.

We were delayed in hosting our public meeting last fall, until we obtained our environmental
clearances. We have completed the required environmental report and have finalized the
preliminary design plans. We do expect easements or right of way will be needed from most of
the properties fronting Lonedell Rd.

We will be hosting a public meeting on Wednesday, January 25, 2023 at 6 pm at City Hall,

located at 2101 Jeffco Blvd. There will be a 10-minute presentation followed by question and
answer session. We look forward to discussing the details of the project with you.

If you have any questions or comments please call the public works office at 636-282-2386.

Sincerely,

> MZ Wﬁgﬁwu

Judy Wagner
Public Works Director

Cc: Bryan Richison, City Administrator



